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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
At the May meeting is was requested for an RFQ to be developed for our Financial Advisor
Services.  We are currently preparing this RFQ and intend to have it for Board
Consideration at the July meeting.  The rationale for the request was that in the eventuality
we receive and State funding or go forward with a bond issue, we should have updated
qualifications and an agreement in place with our financial advisor.
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